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January 2024 

A very Happy New Year to all our supporters. 

Dear Friends, 
“Without prayer we can do nothing”.  

 
Prayer is such a powerful tool for all Christian ministry. 

Thank you for joining with us in prayer as we focus on our work in Malawi.  
                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As we begin another year, we want to focus our praise and prayer on what God has done 

over 2023 in the work of Starfish and ask Him to continue to guide us during 2024. 

Praise for: 

• His steadfast blessing with continued funding, enabling the work to be done. 

• His provision of a dedicated staff team and volunteers in Malawi and UK. 

• The provision of hundreds of items sent on the container to help both individuals and 

to equip the maternity wing. 

• Continued quality healthcare being given at Hope Clinic. 

• Good relationships being forged with trusts who are assisting our projects. 

• Developments in our various projects to enable the word of God to be taught to more 

school children through Bible Explorer, to be in the hands of more pastors, through 

the increasing numbers of libraries. 

• The number of secondary school students able to complete their education because 

of the commitment of their sponsors. 
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Prayer for: 

• Food and resources to be available to children and their families through the “Hungry 

Period”. 

• A good harvest of maize and other crops. 

• Stabilisation of the Kwacha so that everyone will be able to afford basic commodities. 

• The leaders of all our projects as they prepare for the ongoing work during 2024. 

• Preparation for the UK team’s trip in April. 

• Continued funding and for an opening up of new funding possibilities. 

• The Lord’s hand to protect and guide all who work for Starfish and that He will grant 

them wisdom in all they do. 

• The opening of the Maternity Wing with robust power and resources completed. 

• The completion of staff housing construction and another classroom built and 

finished at Trinity school, Moyo. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Starfish was born to create a world of difference, one by one! 
 

“Without prayer, we can do nothing, for God provides for us and 
those we seek to serve” 

 
Peter Bell, Head of Fundraising & Marketing 

For more information about Starfish Malawi 

please visit our webpage 
www.starfishmalawi.com 
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